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County Courthouses Remain Open Friday, May 26
West Des Moines, IA — County courthouses will remain open and county services will be available on Friday, May 26. Judicial branch offices, including clerk of district court offices, the office of the clerk of the supreme court, and juvenile court services offices will be closed on Friday, May 26. 
Please contact your local county courthouse if you have any questions. All courthouse and county office and department contact information can be found at the following link: https://www.iowacounties.org/member-resources/county-directory/
The Iowa State Association of Counties is a private, nonprofit corporation whose members are county officials from the 99 counties in Iowa. ISAC’s mission is to promote effective and responsible county government for the people of Iowa. For further information visit the ISAC website at www.iowacounties.org. 
